DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, PATAUDI

Circular No: DPS/P/2019-20/103 Date: 27.11.2019
Dear Parents
Greetings!

This is with reference to V.V.M (Vidyarthi Vigyan Manthan) 2019-20 exam to be held on 30™ Nov,2019. Your ward
has registered for the same. As per the instructions given by V.V.M, you will have to send the mobile which was
registered with your ward to school on Saturday, 30" Nov, 2019. A screenshot of the same will also be sent on

broadcast group today. The school will take all possible measures that it is not misused.

As per the guidelines sent, you are requested to update the app on your mobile on 29" Nov,2019 after 2 pm. Exam
will not be conducted on iphone or any apple devices. The students will handover the mobiles to their respective
class teachers in the morning. Parents are requested to wrap the mobile and write the name & class of your ward.

With . best wishes

. Q

Sr. Coordinator Headmistress ~ Principal




